LICENSE SURCHARGE LETTER OF SUPPORT EXAMPLE


<<DATE>>

Barb Van Slyke
[bookmark: _GoBack]Board President
Oregon Center for Nursing
5000 N. Willamette Blvd, MSC 192
Portland, OR 97203

Ms. Van Slyke:

I am writing to you today on behalf of <<ORGANIZATION NAME>> in support of a license surcharge for Oregon registered and licensed practical nurses to support programming at the Oregon Center for Nursing.  

Since 2002 the Oregon Center for Nursing (OCN) has served an important role for nurses throughout the state of Oregon.  Its innovative leadership and cultural competence programming, unique and quality research and ability to rapidly convene stakeholders to discuss crucial issues has helped the nursing community identify and address issues including nursing student enrollment levels, future demand for nursing professionals and the changing role of the nurse. 

Throughout its organizational history, OCN has funded its operations through program revenue, government grants, foundation grants, government contracts and individual donations.  Traditional funding sources have changed in recent years and monies to support programming to benefit nursing professionals have decreased.  A license surcharge for registered and licensed practical nurses in Oregon will provide OCN with a stable funding source that can dramatically increase its reach and programming across the state.  

The Oregon nursing workforce has changed dramatically in the last decade.  The exemplary work of the Oregon Center for Nursing has contributed to that change.  Please support OCN’s efforts to establish a solid funding base and ensure its ability to provide quality data, resources and programming for years to come.  

If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact me.  

Thank you,

<<NAME>>
<<JOB TITLE>>
<<ORGANIZATION NAME>>
